
 

 

Enrolment at Faith City School for 2025 

 

Enrolment at Faith City School is governed by an enrolment scheme, details of which are available 
from the school office or here on the school website. 

There will likely be 12 places available in 2025 across years 1-7. There are no seats available in 2025 
for year 8 students. 

Under the school's enrolment scheme, first priority for these places will be given to preference 
applicants – criteria for being preference is out lined on the website. There are currently no places 
available for non-preference applicants. 
 

Applications for 2025 will close on Monday the 14th of October 2024. If the number of applications 
exceeds the number of places available students will be selected by ballot to be held on Friday 
the 18th of October 2024. Parents will be advised of the result of their application by 
Wednesday the 23rd of October 2024. 
 
Any unfilled places or additional places that become available during 2025 will be advertised midway 
through the preceding term - please see the school website for details. 
 


